
Green Party responds to Barcelona
attack

17 August 2017

Responding to the terror attack in Barcelona, Co-Leader of the Green Party
Caroline Lucas said:

“We send thoughts and deepest sympathies to all those who have been affected
by the terror attack in Barcelona. This was a monstrous act targeted at
people who were out enjoying life in a joyful city. Our response to today’s
events must be inspired by a desire to make the world a better place, not a
thirst for revenge.”
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